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          Support Our Autism Rainbow

PO Box 2688, Huntington Station, NY 11746                                                                                    www.4SOAR.org                                                                                         
Dear Friends,
Mark your calendar for our annual “Rainbow Dinner and Casino Night”, to be held on Friday, November 10, 2017 at Crest Hollow Country Club!   This evening is going to be a spectacular night out with dinner, music, fun casino games and amazing raffle prizes. 

SOAR’s mission is to provide funding for programs in the critical area of social skills, which are not directly addressed in the academic setting.  With this in mind, we launched a Social Development Program for elementary aged children with autism in our community.   Each child is paired up with a ‘typical’ peer, in a customized program which helps them learn to model and interact appropriately with other children their age.   The format is structured play and has proven to be a wonderful experience for both children, who, through play learn how to communicate with one another in the process.   

We are so thrilled to be offering this best-practice program.  We are seeing first-hand our child’s excitement as they experience the joy of new found friends.
  

We also fund an after school Social Skill Recreation Program for Middle School aged children with autism in an effort to gain age appropriate social skills and most importantly…friends.  Our commitment continues with SOAR High School to help continue friendships and to make our teens a part of all the exciting activities happening at school! 
Touch a life--- become part of our rainbow!  Please support us to help keep The SOAR Foundation programs a success. Also, more importantly, so that we can help our children soar to new heights!  Any contribution of services, merchandise or monetary donations would be greatly appreciated.   We are a 501C3 not-for-profit foundation.  Contributions are tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.(tax id 20-4562527)
We can’t do this without you!  Please help our rainbow wishes come true!  If you have 


Any questions, please feel free to contact, Jennifer Spitzer, President at 917-710-5853 or email to
 jen@4soar.org. 
Warmest regards,

Every child with autism deserves the chance to SOAR
SOAR








